
Girls Futsal Tournament 

On Monday 6th March, our girls football team took part in a futsal 

tournament against 11 other Wolverhampton schools at Aldersley 

Leisure Village. We played in 4 games; winning 2 and losing 2. The 

girls represented the school well and enjoyed the fast pace of the 

game. 

 


